
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Change of Coordination level for Hamad International Airport DOH/OTHH 
 
 
 
Qatar’s Slot Coordination Committee, after consultation with all respective stakeholders announces the 
following:  
 

 As of October 30th and until December 25th 2022, Hamad International Airport Coordination 
Level changes from Schedule Facilitated (L2) to Slot Coordinated (L3). 

 All operators are requested prior to their operations to apply to Qatar Slot Coordination e-mail 
slots@qatarcoordination.com.qa in the respective format of SCR/GCR in order to grant an 
approved slot before applying for Landing Permission to the Qatari CAA, by copying the 
following CAA e-mail addresses:  

o doha.comm@caa.gov.qa  

o rakesh.attavar@caa.gov.qa  

o schedules@caa.gov.qa  
 

In addition, all operators must make themselves aware of the local rules that will apply during the above 
period and will be available at QSC website and Qatar e-AIP. 
 
For further information on the period of effectiveness and process of acquiring a slot in DOH/OTHH, 

please visit www.aim.gov.qa/eAIP1.html and www.qatarcoordination.com.qa . 
 

 

http://www.aim.gov.qa/eAIP1.html
http://www.qatarcoordination.com.qa/

